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NEW ADMINISTRATOR FOR BLESSED VIRGIN MARY PARISH, 

DARBY  

IN MEMORIAM 

 

Contact: 215—939—7473 

PayPal: Go to our  w ebsite

[rmphiladelphia.org]                                                                  

Checks can be made out to:   

“Redemptoris Mater Seminary”.  

(801 W Cobbs Creek Pkwy, Yeadon, PA 19050) 

 
Hear with favor our prayers, 

Which we humbly offer, O Lord, 
For the salvation of the soul of your servant 
And priest, that he, who devoted a faithful  

          ministry to your name, may rejoice in the       
perpetual company of your Saints.  

Through Christ our Lord. Amen. 
 

Eternal rest grant unto him, O Lord;  
and let perpetual light shine upon him. 

May he rest in peace. Amen. 
 
 

      Newsletter of the Archdiocesan Missionary Seminary of Philadelphia 

 

FRIENDS OF THE SEMINARY FUNDRAISING DINNER 

O n June 7th, 2019 the seminary held 

the 3rd Annual Friends of the Semi-

nary Fundraising Dinner. His Excellency 

Archbishop Charles J. Chaput, O.F.M. Cap.  

was our honoree together with Msgr.        

Joseph Corley, former pastor of BVM     

Parish, Darby. During the dinner there was 

a great atmosphere. The seminarians pro-

vided music throughout the evening and 

many people were pleased with the event 

and expressed excitement for the next 

years’ dinner.   

       All contributions are tax-deductible as per Federal Tax Laws, and a donation certificate will be provided for tax declarations.                                       

For wire transfers, please contact us:            mdellagiovanna@rmphiladelphia.org — 215—939—7473 

The Friends of the Seminary joining in song. 

Archbishop Charles Chaput receiving a 

standing ovation 

Archbishop Chaput with Fr. Javier, Giuseppe and 

Claudia Gennarini, and Emanuele Contini  

Reverend Monsignor 

Joseph M. Corley 
Former Pastor  of Blessed Virgin Mary, Darby. 

 
BORN: October 26, 1946 

ORDAINED: May 17, 1975 
HONORARY PRELATE: October 27, 2017 
WENT TO THE FATHER: June 29, 2019 

Save  The  Date :  The  Fr iends  of  the  Seminary Fundra is ing  Dinner  2020,  February  7 th.  

 

      SEMINARIAN IN MISSION 

O n August 18, 2019 Wesly Taveras          

began his first period of mission in 

Florida and Turks and Caicos Islands. We 

pray that the Lord increase his zeal for the         

evangelization. 

O n August 26, 2019 Our vice-rector Fr. 

Mariano Dellagiovanna was appointed 

administrator of Blessed Virgin Mary Parish, 

Darby. We pray that the Lord sustains him as 

he shepherds  the people of God. 
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O n May 11, 2019  

AA 

ANNUAL PILGRIMAGE 

ajh 

LECTORATE  

O n September 2, 2019 the seminary made a   

pilgrimage to Baltimore, MD. After praying 

the  Rosary together in the surrounding area, we        

celebrated the Eucharist, giving thanks for another 

year of formation and ask for graces for us and the                        

benefactors 

 

OUR 2019 NEW SEMINARIANS 

O n September 14, 2019 in Porto 

San Giorgio, the Holy Spirit 

gave us the great gift of three new 

young men for the seminary, Camilo 

Escobosa (Utah),  

Emanuel Cano (Chicago) and 

Alejandro Colmenares (Colombia). 

Let us give thanks to the Lord for 

His abundant blessings in giving us 

seminarians for the mission in  

Philadelphia.  

 

MSGR. DANIEL KUTYS AND MSGR. DANIEL SULLIVAN VISIT 

OUR SEMINARY 

 

CANDIDACY TO THE HOLY ORDERS 

O n September 14, 2019 Ricardo Tobar was          

installed as a Lector by His Excellency Edward 

C. Malesic, Bishop of Greensburg at St. Charles  Bor-

romeo  Seminary. Let us keep Ricardo in our prayers 

as he continues his formation for the priesthood.  

O n November 4, 2019 Ricardo Martinez was admit-

ted to the Holy Orders By His Excellency Archbishop 

Charles J. Chaput, O.F.M. Cap. at St. Charles Borromeo 

Seminary. Please pray for Ricardo as he advances in his 

theological studies. 

O n October 29, 2019 Msgr. 

Daniel Kutys, Vicar Gen-

eral and Msgr. Daniel Sullivan, 

Vicar for Clergy visited the 

seminary for vespers and din-

ner. May the Lord continue 

blessing them, and their work 

in the Archdiocese 

Msgr. Daniel Kutys receiving the icon of “Christ 

the Good Shepherd” 
Msgr. Daniel Sullivan receiving an icon of the face 

of Christ  

Praying Vespers 


